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May 18. 2006

Ms. Nancy Hey

Experimental Licensing Branch

Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
445 12"" Street, SW — 7th Floor
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Name Change Request for Existing Experimental License
Call Sign KM2XBI (Modified as: 0058—EX—ML—2003)

Dear Ms. Hey:

As a result of a recent merger, our corporation‘s name has been changed from SBC
Laboratories Inc. to AT&T Labs, Inc.

Per our telephone conversation this morning, we are writing you to request that this
name change be reflected in our experimental license referenced above.

Thanks you very much for your time in this respect.

Sincerely,
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David Wolter

Executive Director, Wireless Networks

AT&T Labs

(512) 372—5818




